From: registrar

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 3:07 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment _
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 2:48 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Sandra Brannan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Gas fees are already at a rate that Envridge is able to generate plenty of income from rate payers. Gas rates are
increasing at a rate much higher than inflation or that customer’s pay increases. The cost of living is already more than
many families can handle. Regulatory board, please say NO to this proposed increase.

-- Attachment --





